American Red Cross

May 2, 2005

Dear Prince,

We would like to thank you and the entire Community Consulting and
Advisory Committee for a job well done this past year. We are very proud of
the work you put into this project and appreciate your participation. With
your involvement, our insight into strategic issues such as how we interact
together and integrate as a ten county chapter is better informed.

Putting together the research and the recommendations for this project was
not a small feat. Your contribution of vision, time, and talent was invaluable
to the success of the project. Please know that Joel's presentation on your
behalf was positively received by the Board of Directors and that follow-up
attention will be dedicated to your recommendations.

Your genuine compassion towards your fellow community members and
partnership with the American Red Cross is truly valued. We invite you to
continue to partner with the American Red Cross Grand Canyon Chapter to
the greatest extent that your time allows.

With gratitude and appreciation
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onald A. Smith Catherine A. Tisdale
Board of Directors, Chalr Chief Executive Officer




